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I am writing in opposition to SB210. Oregon's voting system is not broken, so why 

would it need be changed? Oregon has not had significant voter fraud. 

 

I particularly like that I am able to sit with my ballot and read exactly what I am voting 

for, thus making an informed decision. I can recall in-person voting where at times, I 

thought to myself, "I don't have enough information to be voting on this." If you're old 

enough, you likely remember this as well.  

 

Mail in voting has lead to increased voter participation in Oregon. Many do not have 

the ability to access in-person voting due to limited constrains such as disabilities, 

work schedules or other personal circumstances. They will be denied the right to 

vote. 

 

Thank you. 

 

S. A. Jensen 

 


